
  

 

Leading	people	to	become	fully	devoted	followers	of	Christ	
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1408	Deer	Run	Road	
519-326-9734	

info@deerrun.church	
www.deerrun.church	

	

December	24,	2023	
	
10:30	service:	
Sermon:	The	Miracle	of	the	Manger	
Speaker:	Pastor	Ike	Unger	
Watch	online	at	youtube.com/DeerRunChurch/	
	
	
Staff	Contact	Information	 	 	
Ike	Unger	–	Lead	Pastor:	519-324-5317	 	 	
Peter	Klassen	–	Associate	Pastor:	519-329-3295	 	
Annie	Bergen	–	Children’s	Pastor:	519-329-4797	
Quentin	Unger	–	Associate	Pastor:	519-990-3714	 	
Jona	Neufeld	–	Associate	Pastor:	519-819-9252	
Rebecca	Wall	–	Office	Administrator:	519-326-9734	
Mary	Berg	–	Administrative	Assistant:	519-326-9734	
Helen	Andrade	–	Finance	Administrator:	519-326-9734	
	
Care	Ministry	Information	
Pete	&	Nancy	Redekop:	519-796-5474		 	 	
Pete	&	Annie	Neufeld:	519-816-6475	
Martha	Unger:	226-340-5049	
Pete	&	Utje	Goertzen:	226-348-2002	
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This	Week	 	
There	will	be	no	services	on	Christmas	Day.	
	
Next	Sunday	(December	31st),	there	will	be	one	service	at	10:30am.	
	
Please	make	sure	to	submit	your	financial	donations	by	December	31st	if	
you	want	them	included	on	your	2024	tax	receipt.	
	
	
	
Coming	Up	
-Beginning	on	January	7th,	our	Sunday	mornings	will	consist	of	two	English	
services.	The	first	will	begin	at	9:30am,	and	the	second	at	11am.	Sunday	school	
will	happen	in	the	second	English	service.	
	
	
	
	
Youth	&	Young	Adult	News:	
Jr.	Youth	(Wednesdays	at	7pm	for	grades	6-8):	will	resume	with	gym	night	on	
January	10th.	
Sr.	Youth	(Fridays	at	7:30pm	for	grades	9-12):	will	resume	with	Bible	study	on	
January	5th.	
Young	Adults	(Wednesdays	at	7pm	for	ages	18-25):	will	resume	with	Bible	
study	on	January	3rd.			
	
	
	
	
Please	pray	for:	
• the	health	of	those	in	our	congregation	and	our	community,	specifically:	

o (Peter)	Kathy	Quiring,	John	(Helen)	Dyck,	Tina	(Jake)	Ketler,		
Pete	Janzen,	Justina	Banman	as	she	recovers	from	injuries	due	
to	a	fall	

• Our	future	building	project-	that	all	the	paperwork	would	be	completed	and	
approved.	

• Those	who	are	grieving	the	loss	of	loved	ones	during	this	season.	
• Our	members	who	are	serving	in	missions:	

o Isabel	Unger	with	YWAM	in	Amsterdam	
o Johnny	&	Lena	Friessen	with	YWAM	in	Norway	
o Madelyn	Unger	as	she	discerns	next	steps	

	

	
	

	
	


